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WUPE RADI0/73 Fourth Street/Pittsfield, Massachusetts 01201/Tel. (413) 499-1531 

Octocher 12, 1978 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thanks so very much for such a detailed reception report of 

WUPE. Your letter was passed oA to the morning D.J. you heard 

at that time. He also found it most interesting. 

WUPE does not have a printed QSL card to send you, however 

I believe this letter will suffice to confirm your report of 

reception of WIPE (a.m. 1110 khz. 1 kw. omnidirectional antenna) 

from 7:00 a.m. to 7:15 a.m. October 7, 1978. 

Again, thanks for the repocrt and good DXing. 

73, 

Dan Kelleher- Chief Engineer 
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